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Dear Standing Stone Families, 

Summer is quickly passing, and we are excited to welcome everyone back for the 2025–2026 school year! Our faculty 
and staff have been working diligently to prepare for a successful year of learning and growth. The first day of school 
will be Thursday, August 21. 

Beginning-of-the-year paperwork will be sent home with your child on the first day and should be completed and 
returned promptly. It is essential that we have updated contact information on file in case of an emergency. 

If your child will be a walker or a parent pick-up on the first day, please send a written note to ensure a smooth 
dismissal process. 

The Standing Stone team is committed to making this school year a positive and successful experience for your 
child. To help your child get the most out of their school experience, we encourage strong communication and 
collaboration between home and school. Your involvement—by creating a positive learning environment at home and 
supporting school expectations—will make a meaningful difference. 

If you have a question about your child’s homeroom placement, please contact the main office at 814-643-0771, or 
reach out to Mr. Miller through Seesaw. 

We are also thrilled to welcome several new staff members and transfers to our Standing Stone family this year. 
Please join us in welcoming the following educators and support staff: 

●​ Ms. DeForrest – 1st Grade 
●​ Mrs. Hess – 3rd Grade 
●​ Mr. Bickhart – 4th Grade 
●​ Mrs. Corbin – School Nurse 
●​ Mrs. Smith – Licensed Practical Nurse (LPN) 
●​ Ms. Woodward - Paraeducator  
●​ Ms. Kemper - Paraeducator 
●​ Ms. Aurandt - Paraeducator 

We are confident these individuals will be wonderful additions to our already dedicated team. 

We wish you and your child a wonderful school year ahead. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at 814-643-0771 ext. 4207. 

We can’t wait to see your Bearcat! 

Warm regards,​
 John M. Miller​
 Principal, Standing Stone Elementary 
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